
 
 

 

 

 

UPM is proud to announce that we are compliant with AS13100. 

 

AS13100 went into effect for the aerospace engine supply chain on January 1, 2023. Creating a standard set of 

supplemental requirements with common reference materials to improve understanding, efficiency, and 

performance. While significantly simplifying the businesses of suppliers with multiple customers, the primary 

intent of this new standard is to improve overall product quality by focusing on the key systems and processes 

currently deterring consistent aerospace engine product quality.  

 

The standard includes AS9100 requirements, with additional quality requirements and techniques such as Global 

8D problem-solving methods, Advanced Product Quality Planning (APQP), Production Part Approval Process 

(PPAP), First Article Inspection (FAI), human factors, and other quality practices to manage critical engine 

component manufacturing. 

 

This supplement further enhances and integrates into our current QMS and aligns with our certifications for 

AS9100 with ISO 9001:2015 and ISO 13485. 

 

To learn more about UPM and our certifications visit:  

 

https://www.upmet.com/content/certifications-and-approvals 

 

 

 

 
 

Michael McCord 

Director of Quality & Compliance 
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